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Port of Cardiff 

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF ROATH INNER BRIDGE CLOSURE 
 

     

Port Users are advised that due to barrier maintenance the 
Roath Inner Bridge will be closed to road traffic between 1100 – 

1300 on Friday May 31st 2019. 
 

Users are advised to use an alternative route if accessing the 
port at these times. 

 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 
Please inform all relevant staff of this work. 

 
 

If you require any further information  
Contact Byron Lewis 

02920 8352042 
 
 


